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7
th

 June 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

Corpus Christi Carpet of Flowers 

 

 

Elm Class will be walking to St Mary’s Church during the day of Wednesday 14
th

 

June to see the Corpus Christi Carpet of Flowers.   Please could you ensure your child 

has a jacket, just in case it is wet! 

 

 

The Local Visits Consent Form will cover this visit.  

 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

John Galvin 

Headteacher 
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